
UNITED STATES  DISTRICT COURT
EASTERN DISTRICT OF LOUISIANA

NOTICE TO THE BAR

Effective July 1, 2001, the fee for printing copies of docket sheets

and documents from the public access terminals is 10¢ per page.  To

facilitate the public's use of this new option, we have recently installed

WebPacer on the terminals in the lobby area of our office.  The public

is welcome to come to the court to access information and retrieve copies

of docket sheets and documents at the new reduced cost.

Please note, however, that the cost of certified copies of documents

will continue to be 50¢ per page, plus the certification fee.

June 14, 2001 Loretta G. Whyte, Clerk


